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Newsletter – 06.07.2018 

This Week 

This week the children continued pirate themed activities.  This continued outdoors, 

children created a pirate ship and used sticks from forest school to make fishing 

rods.   

 

Following children’s interests activities included: dancing to Disney music using 

ribbons, dinosaur small world play, making leaf bugs, making nests and using powder 

paints to mix colours and paint parrots. 

 

The  2 year olds have been reading the story ‘The Gruffalo’.  They have completed a 

Gruffalo trail in Forest School, painted a Gruffalo using handprints, dressed up and 

role played the Gruffalo and acted out the story using puppets.   

 

The 3-4 year olds made wands in Forest School to help the fairies.  They continued 

with the story ‘The Slug of Doom’.  Their learning continued into nursery.  The 

children made a house for the slug and created their own trails.  They also made 

other slugs and created a town using small world houses. 

 

WOW Book 

Please let us know what you have been doing over the weekend. 

 

 

School Leavers 

Thank you to parents who have sent photographs in for the memory books.  Please 

send them for your child in order for them to take part in the activity. 

If you would prefer to send the photos by email, please send them to 

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

 

School Leavers’ Celebration Reminder 

Parents/ Family Members are invited to a School Leavers Celebration where your 

child will get presented with a certificate and their Learning Journey on 

Thursday 19th July at 10.45am (morning session) 

2.15pm (afternoon session) 

Parents of children who stay all day can choose to come to the morning or afternoon 

celebration. 

Please see Mrs. Fletcher or Mrs. Daniels-Green to book a place.  Each child will be 

allocated 2 places.  Please book your places by Friday 13th July.  Any remaining places 

will be allocated on a first come/first served basis.  
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Ightenhill Primary School Induction Visits –Tuesday 10th July 

Children who attend the nursery session in the afternoon only. 

Nursery staff will take the children to school at 2pm and collect them at 3pm.  

Nursery staff do not stay at school as these are their unaccompanied induction 

visits.   

For safety reasons – if we are taking your child to the visit, they must be collected 

from nursery by parents not from school.   

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 
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